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Vigilance Awareness Week: JMI VC administers Integrity Pledge to employees 

Jamia Millia Islamia (JMI) is observing Vigilance Awareness Week (VAW) from 28th October to 
3rd November, 2024. VAW commenced with an integrity pledge, administered by the Vice 
Chancellor, Prof. Mazhar Asif to teaching and non-teaching employees of the varsity in Hindi at 
administrative block of the university. The pledge was administered in English by Officiating 
Registrar, Mr. M. Nasim Haider.   

With corruption being one of the major obstacles to economic, political and social progress of 
the country, JMI employees took the integrity pledge to build a corruption free institution and 
the country. 
  
VAW is one of the Participative Vigilance initiatives of the Central Vigilance Commission (CVC) in 
the fight against corruption. It is an awareness building and outreach measure which aims to 
bring together all the stakeholders.  VAW is being observed to emphasize the importance 
of integrity in public life and show its commitment to implement the policy of ‘Zero Tolerance 
against Corruption’. The theme of this year's vigilance awareness week is  
  

 “स᭜यिन᳧ा कᳱ सं᭭ कृित स ेरा᳦ कᳱ समिृ᳍” 
“Culture of Integrity for Nation's Prosperity” 

Various departments & centres of the university are also organizing programmes to observe 
VAW. 
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